Movie review-Beauty and Beast
On the 17th of March 2017 the new remake of Beauty and the Beast is coming out in the UK. It has been getting a lot of people excited and people can’t wait to see it.
The director of the film is called Bill Condon who has directed films such as Mr Holmes and The Twilight Saga: Breaking dawn. The new movie is also getting a lot of excitement because Emma Watson will be the main character. Emma Watson has been in Harry Potter movies series which is known to be one of the best movies series. 
When we asked people at Eastwood High School if they are excited to see the movie and why? One person said “I am really excited to see the film because I love the cast”. Someone also said “I have never heard of the director but I am sure it will be good because I really enjoy Disney films”. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In conclusion we all hope that Beauty and the Beast lives up to the hype and that it is very much enjoyed.  

